
RETURN POLICY 

 

Last updated January 01, 2020  

  

 
Thank you for your purchase. We hope you are happy with your challah. Due to the nature of 
our business, Allison’s Challah does not accept returns.  However, we do our best to make 
sure you are completely satisfied with your purchase. 
  
QUESTIONS 

 
If you have any questions concerning our return policy, please contact us at: 
allisonschallahllc@gmail.com 
 


